
If you are a new CTE teacher, or an experienced teacher who is

new to CTE, and you are looking for support and connection to

the CTE community in Lane County, the New Teacher Network

is for you!

The NTN cohort meets four times throughout the school year

for professional collaborative learning focused on inclusive

and student-centered instructional design and practice in the

CTE classroom and support in navigating CTE processes and

requirements. Teachers can also request individualized help

and mentorship from a licensed teacher who is available to

them on an as-needed basis throughout the year.

We believe that supporting and mentoring new teachers is

crucial to the success of all Lane County CTE students. We

believe that fostering this cross-district collaboration

strengthens our entire region. 

Sign up here. Contact Cassadie Ross cross@lesd.k12.or.us

with any questions.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTfM764reGm_mLObma8VPC_vBPWOswRdgSl7QAqiEgeMeL3A/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:cross@lesd.k12.or.us

